A RESOLUTION MAKING AN APPOINTMENT TO THE COMMITTEE TO NAME HIGH SCHOOL #3 Resolution No. 40/2005-06

WHEREAS, the Chapel Hill-Carrboro Board of Education has approved a process for naming High School #3; and

WHEREAS, this process specifies the creation of a committee that will screen public recommendations for the new school's name; and

WHEREAS, the Town of Carrboro has been invited to make an appointment to this committee.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE BOARD OF ALDERMEN OF THE TOWN OF CARRBORO:

Section 1. The Board of Aldermen hereby appoints _______ to serve as the Town of Carrboro's representative to serve on the committee to name High School #3.

Section 2. A copy of this resolution shall be forwarded to the Chapel Hill-Carrboro City Schools.

Section 3. This resolution shall become effective upon adoption.



12 October 2005

Mayor Mike Nelson 105 Fidelity Street, #A-22 Carrboro, NC 27510

Dear Mayor Nelson:

At our meeting on Thursday, October 6, the Chapel Hill-Carrboro City Schools Board of Education approved a process for the naming of High School #3.

The process specifies the creation of a committee that will screen public recommendations for the new school's name. Because of the new school's location, we would like for the committee to include a representative from the Town of Carrboro. The representative may be an elected official or a member of the Town Manager's staff.

Please forward the name of your representative to Stephanie Knott, Assistant to the Superintendent for Community Relations. Ms. Knott can be reached at 967-8211, ext. 227 or at sknott@chccs.k12.nc.us. We would appreciate it if the name of your appointee could be submitted no later than Friday, October 21. If you have questions, please contact Stephanie or me at 942-8373.

Thank you for your support and warm regards,

Lisa Stuckey Board of Education Chair